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Fountain Wind Project - Shasta County 

Opposition letter attached 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



Debbe Fontana 

30303 Fremont Way 

Oak Run, CA, 96069A 

August 16, 2024 

 

Mr. Leonidas Payne, Project Manager 
 
California Energy Commission 
Environmental Office, 715 P Street, MS-15 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Leonidas.Payne@energy.ca.gov 

Subject: Opposition to the Fountain Wind Project in Shasta County 

Dear Mr. Payne and members of the California Energy Commission, 

As a resident of Shasta County, California, I strongly oppose the Fountain Wind Project. 

Considering the potential environmental, social, and economic risks associated with this 

project, I believe it must be carefully considered and addressed. 

Shasta County residents have made it clear that they do not want the Fountain Wind 

Project in their communities. As well as negatively affecting our small rural way of life, 

we also believe this project will negatively impact wildfire safety, aerial firefighting, local 

wildlife, habitat disruption, and the beauty we are privileged to enjoy. 

I urge the California Energy Commission to conduct a thorough and transparent review 

of the Fountain Wind Project, considering the potential consequences it may have on 

the community and environment. It is essential that all relevant stakeholders, including 

local residents, are given the opportunity to voice their concerns and have their input 

taken into account during the decision-making process, especially considering that 

Shasta County has twice rejected this project already.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that the California Energy Commission 

will carefully evaluate the concerns and objections of the residents of Shasta County 

before making any decisions regarding the Fountain Wind Project. 

Sincerely, 

Debbe Fontana 

 



 


